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This Sunday we are exploring what I am worth and to whom.  Monday is Remembrance Day and 
an opportunity for us to reflect on why so many others fought for the freedom of others. Their lives 
were worth so much that we remember them often, but do we reflect on the worth of the people 
they fought for? 
Our worth is measured differently by different people, sometimes related to our skills, sometimes 
based on our relationship with them, sometimes related to our wealth, sometimes based on our 
employment and sometimes related to our ability to help others. 
This week we will explore our worth and our potential worth as disciples of our Lord Jesus Christ. 
 

Blessings to you all, 
 

Rhonda Coleman 
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Welcome to those who may be visiting with us today.  Please join us for morning tea in the hall 
following the service.  

 

       WORSHIP 

Sunday Service 9 am   Preacher: Rhonda Coleman 

Bible Readings – Matthew 19:16-20   

Facebook, Website & YouTube for online access. 

You tube link for Sundayhttps://youtube.com/live/YwBPboY2FwU?feature=share 
 

 

Currumbin Valley Service 5pm  
 

 

  
 

WESLEY LIFEFORCE SUICIDE PREVENTION TRAINING                                             

Tuesday 26th November 9am – 1pm 

This half day workshop will be held at Currumbin RSL. Participants will have increased 
confidence in their ability to identify people who may be at risk of suicide, communicate 
appropriately with a suicidal person, ask a person if they are considering suicide and conduct a 
suicide intervention.    For more information email LifeForce@wesleymission.org.au                                                         
or call Glen Wallwork at 0439 050 559 

 

LEISURETIME IS HOLDING A MINI-MARKET DAY ON 27th November 
 from 8 am to10 am. 
This will be a good opportunity to browse the tables for Christmas Gifts.  
All Welcome.  
 

mailto:church@elanorauniting.com.au
https://youtube.com/live/YwBPboY2FwU?feature=share
mailto:LifeForce@wesleymission.org.au


10th November 2024 
A caring community with Christ 

 

 17 Applecross Way Elanora Ph: 07 5534 5817 

church@elanorauniting.com.au 
Minister: Rebekah Munn 

Ph 0433115907 

 

 

 
 
A big shout out and congratulations to Faye Dunne and Gloria Bryant for completing the 
demanding Food Safety Supervisors Course in the lead up to Council certification of both Cooinda 
and the church kitchen. Thanks too to those who helped them get there and to those who have 
completed the Food Safety training.       Well done everyone! 
 
                                                                                                                                                          

50th Anniversary of Ordination 

 

Written by Rev Robert Weyer 
The Reverends Burt John, Dennis Robinson and Robert 
Weyer (pictured) were each ordained on 17th October 
1974 in the Albert Street Church Brisbane as part of the 
Annual Conference of the Methodist Church in 
Queensland. 
On the 17th October 2024, a small gathering of people, 
including the Past President of the Uniting Church 
Assembly, Rev John Mavor, and two past Moderator of 
the Queensland Synod, Rev Bryan Gilmour and Rev 
Allan Kuchler, met to celebrate the 50th Anniversary of 
the Ordination of Burt, Dennis and Robert. 

The currant Moderator of the Queensland Synod, the Rev Bruce Moore had sent 
Certificates of Acknowledgements and Appreciation to each man expressing the 
thanks of the Synod for their 50 years of faithful service. 
The morning tea gathering was a great occasion of celebrations and stories shared 
with Burt and Judy Johns, Dennis and Rosemary Robinson and Robert and Klasina 
Weyer and precious friends. 
The Rev John Mavor concluded our time together by thanking God for His faithful 
support and guidance during these 50 years of diverse ministry. 
  

 

 

Offerings may be made via the offering box or square EFPOS at the back of the church or by 
direct debit to either of the following: 
 

UCA Southern Gold Coast      General Working Account    Dwell Hub 
BSB: 334-040        A/C 553 861 193                BSB 034 604 

Sunday offerings:      Or cash in the box or                    Taxable A/C 426 972 
   A/C 553 861 206      EFTPOS as you leave.               Donation A/C 426 980 

CHURCH ATTENDANCE FOR OCTOBER 
    
Church     Online      Totals            

06/10                 59              36             95 
13/10                 63              45           108 
20/10                 59              66           125 
27/10                 53              49           102 
 

In your prayer times this week please prayer for Rhonda & Bob Coleman, Janet Colonel, 
Barbara Cooke, Maureen & Bob Craig, Abre DeVilliers and Barry Dickson. 
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